
 
 

 
 

Dear students, 

 

As the Fall term comes to an end in a few hours, and we look ahead to the new year, we would like to 

remind you that: 

1. The University is continuing to monitor the COVID-19 pandemic, as well as local and provincial 

updates. As many courses have moved online, academic activities can move forward as 

scheduled. 

  

2. Classes will begin on January 11, 2021. You can expect a more detailed update from us when 

the university re-opens. 

  

3. UTM will be closed for the holidays starting December 23, 2020 and will re-open on January 4, 

2021 should you wish to connect with us before classes begin. 

We also know that you are ready to enjoy a well-deserved break, and have some fun! Here are a few 

suggestions to keep in mind: 

• Stream free movies through U of T’s Criterion-on-Demand 

• Check out U of T’s Winter Break Calendar for a range of fun virtual programs to help you wind 

down, meet and mingle, and get ready for the Winter term 

• Register for an Academic Advising or Financial Aid Webinar 

On behalf of the entire U of T community, we want to tell you how proud we are of you, and all that you 

have accomplished this past year. You are one of the many reasons why our community continues to be 

so vibrant, inspiring, and resilient, and we look forward to welcoming you back in the new year. 

  

We wish you and your loved ones a happy, healthy and safe holiday season! 

  

Office of the Registrar 

University of Toronto Mississauga 

  

 
 

Help is available   

• Telehealth Ontario 24/7: Toll-free: 1-866-797-0000; Toll-free TTY: 1-866-797-0007 

• Health and Counselling Centre: Hours of Operation; 905-828-5255 

• U of T MySSP is a free multi-lingual global service available 24/7 by phone or by downloading 

the app. Call 1-844-451-9700 (or 001-416-380-6578 if you are outside of North America). 

• Good-to-talk Student Helpline: 1-866-925-5454 

https://www.mississauga.ca/city-of-mississauga-news/news/covid-19government-of-ontario-announces-provincewide-shutdown-in-effect-in-peel-until-january-23-2021/
https://www.mississauga.ca/city-of-mississauga-news/news/covid-19government-of-ontario-announces-provincewide-shutdown-in-effect-in-peel-until-january-23-2021/
https://mediacommons.library.utoronto.ca/streaming-video
https://studentlife.utoronto.ca/covid-19-online-with-student-life/
https://www.utm.utoronto.ca/registrar/webinars-and-online-events
https://www.utm.utoronto.ca/health/health-counselling-centre/contact-us/hours-operation
https://www.utm.utoronto.ca/health/mental-health/my-ssp-student-support-program

